
Bancroft Public Library 
Board of Trustees – Minutes of the January 29, 2025 Special Meeting 

 
 
A Special Joint Meeting of the Board of Trustees of Bancroft Public Library and the Board of 
Trustees of the Bancroft Trust was held on Wednesday, January 29, 2025 in the Town 
Office for the purpose of discussing the possible expansion of Bancroft Library into the old 
fire bays. 
 
 Present were Ed Donoghue, Kim Erbe, Alesa Wilson, Rebecca Brown, and Rachael 
Armstrong, Melissa Carll, Wendy Hunter, Evera Sue Clary, Howard Law, Brenda Levy, and 
Tom McMorris.   
 
After discussion, the Board members decided to pause any further action until later in 2025 
when some other factors relevant to the Town/Trust Boards would be clearer.  However, it 
should be noted that the Trust Board was supportive of expanding the library. 
 
In other business, on motion by Kim Erbe, second by Rachael Armstrong, and carried by all, 
the 2024 Annual Report to the State Education Department, as presented by the Library 
Directors, was approved for submission. 
 
 


